
Brian Harle 
 

As a senior citizen,I am concerned about the air quality that will most certainly be negatively
impacted by the "temporary" concrete batch plant proposed adjacent to our community. All of the
500 homes in Alamo Country Club are located within 1 mile of the proposed plant with some being
as close as 100 yards. There is also a school about 1/4 mile away. As a retired civil engineer I fully
understand the need for a concrete batch plant, however I also am fully aware that most public
works projects are seldom completed within 6 months or even 1 year. So the term "temporary" is
quite a misnomer. I certainly hope that your evaluation will find that the batch plant can be located
at a much better location further away from population centers and schools. Thank you. 


